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From: Susan Mcintyre [

Sent: Wednesday, 22 November 2023 3:46 PM
To: Wyndham Submissions 2023
Subject: Submission
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Good afternoon,

I understand this review is a difficult process and thank the panellists.

My preferred model is model 2.

However, | believe naming it Cheetham ( proposed name in model 1) not Saltwater would be more appropriate.

There are several large estates in that ward only one of which is called Saltwater ( as well as the school ), Cheetham being
a creek there, the Cheetham wetlands are more all-encompassing features and | think would enable the ward to be better
united under one name.

Thank you for considering my submission.

Kind regards,

Susan Mcintyre

The other details | understand you need but will be kept confidential are.

My address is , Point Cook
My contact details are i
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